
 

Priority Charter Schools 
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Morgan’s Point, Texas 76513 
 
 
 

April 9, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Priority Charter School appreciates your support, and collaboration during this time, as we face 
this unprecedented time in our nation. As always, the safety, security, and education of our 
students is of top priority. Please be assured that the Gifted and Talented Program will continue 
to provide educational opportunities that embrace Passion Based Learning, through secure 
digital teaching and learning platforms. To foster the love of learning, teachers will continue to 
encourage creativity, implement inquiry, and build meaningful learning that focuses on the 
students’ interest and passion to help them discover the joy of learning.  
 
 
During this extended school closure, the Gifted and Talented Committee will collaborate with 
parents, general education staff, and special programs to provide interventions and language 
supports through a virtually/online platform/delivery model. 
 
As you are an integral part of the part of your child’s educational experience, we invite you to 
visit the Gifted and Talented page on the district and campus website for current information, 
digital learning tips and parent resources.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
TeRee’ Jackson, Director of Gifted and Talented at tjackson@prioritycharterschools.org 
 
 
Thank you for your educational partnership in your child’s future.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
TeRee’ Jackson 
 
 
Director of Gifted and Talented 
 
Priority Charter Schools 
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